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August 11, 2021 
 
 
Dear Members of Council 
 
 
I am writing today on behalf of the Kingsville BIA Board of Managers, our 
members and all businesses of Kingsville, Ontario.   We are writing to 
respectfully request that Council consider offering a Financial Relief Grant to all 
businesses that have been financially impeded by the forced restrictions 
implemented as a result of the pandemic. 
 
To be clear, this request is being made for all businesses in Kingsville and not 
just Kingsville BIA members. 
 
Financial relief will make a significant and sincerely positive impact for many of 
the businesses operating within Kingsville as they are working to recover from 
the last lock down.  Thankfully other grants have been made available from 
different levels of government including the Town of Kingsville.  However, 
businesses continue to struggle as they work to reopen and a financial grant 
would be of substantial assistance.    
 
We genuinely thank you in advance for your consideration and look forward to 
our continued working relationship as partners. 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 

Christina Bedal 
 
Christina Bedal 
BIA Coordinator 
 
 
CC:  KINGSVILLE TOWN COUNCIL 
CC:  MAYOR NELSON SANTOS 
CC:  JOHN NORTON 
CC:  BIA BOARD MEMBERS 


